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SHORT-TERM CONFIDENTIALITY REQUEST 

 
 
Date: September 29, 2023 
 
Office of Engineering and Technology 
Laboratory Division 
Equipment Authorization Branch 
FCC Laboratory 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
Subject:  Confidentiality Request of Transmitter with FCC ID: AZ489FT7174 
  
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Pursuant to sections 0.457 and 0.459 of CFR 47, Public Notice DA 04-1705 of the Commission’s policy and 
to avoid premature release of sensitive information prior to marketing or release of the product to the public, 
the applicant requests the following documents contained in this certification application be temporarily 
withheld from public disclosure until October 24, 2023: 

● External Photos (Ex03) 
● Internal Photos (Ex09)  
● Test set-up photos (Ex07) 
● Users Manual (Ex08) 

 
The application contains technical information, which Motorola Solutions, Inc. deems to be trade secrets and 
proprietary. If made public, the information might be used to the disadvantage of the applicant in the market 
place. 
 
The Applicant understands that pursuant to Rule 0.457, disclosure of this Application and all accompanying 
documentation will not be made before the date of the Grant for this application 
 
Please contact me if you require any information. 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Deanna Zakharia 
Regulatory Compliance Manager 
E-mail: Deanna.zakharia@motorolasolutions.com 
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